NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ARTHUR TOWNSHIP

Notice is hereby given that the Arthur Township Planning Commission will meet and hold a public hearing on April 1, 2021, at 6:00 PM, at the Arthur Town Hall, 1899 Frontage Road, Mora, MN, to consider the Preliminary Plat and application of J. Dahlstrom Properties and Eric Canfield for a Conditional Use Permit to create a Planned Unit Development as allowed by in both the Rural Residential and Retail and Service Business District of Arthur Township.  The property is approximately 37 acres on the SW corner of Highway 65 and County Road 14 known as Henrietta Acres (not including Lots 1, 2 & 3, Block 1).  

The vacation of part of Diane Lane will also be considered.


All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and be heard on these matters.  Written comments can be mailed to Arthur Town Hall, 1899 Frontage Road, Mora, MN, 55051 on or before noon on April 1, 2021.
Teri Bentler,

Arthur Town Clerk

